
We are pleased to present our corporate booklet for
the year. This is an essential resource designed to keep

you informed and engaged with our latest initiatives
and updates. Please ensure this booklet is distributed

among all employees and branches within your
company to ensure everyone is well-informed.

Should you need to add additional mailing addresses
or if you require additional copies of this booklet, kindly

reach out to Mary James at mjames@nemra.org.




